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Publication: Chipping the grey waste bins 

 
Dear Madame, Dear Sir, 

 

on October 22nd 2024, the grey waste bins in all villages in our municipality were fitted with a chip. 

A number of waste bins could not be chipped because they were either too old or broken. These bins 

will be replaced shortly.  

You can put your bin back on your property and continue to use it as normal, even if it is not chipped. 

Over the next few weeks, the affected bins will be replaced and chipped every Tuesday on the day they 

are emptied. 

Unfortunately, we will not be able to accept any requests to replace waste bins in the near future. We 

thank you for your understanding. 

The municipal administration will be happy to answer any questions you may have about the waste 

bins: 

- Tel.: 77 02 04 - 1 

- Email: flaxweiler@flaxweiler.lu 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 

 

 

The municipal administration 

 

 


